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 Pieceful Pieces  

                          
   Presidentõs Message 
 
     First, I would like to apologize for missing the September meeting. I am 
sorry I could not be there. Note to self ð check all your calendars before 
booking anything well in advance. I have been told the meeting was very  
successful with standing room only at one point.  
     Thanks to the many members who helped make the meeting run 
smoothly.  With changing venues I worried that there would be unforeseen 
problems. 
     I understand that the guild has undertaken an exercise and weight loss 
programme. With some members having to walk from the school parking lot, 
and with the decision to not have refreshments I can just see this is a good 
chance to get in shape.  We could even offer a prize in June for the person 
who benefitted the most ð the prize being a skinny quarter.  But seriously, 
we are working on the parking problem.  I encourage those of us who can 
easily walk the extra distance to park at the school leaving more spots for 
others in the church parking lot.  
     The rules for the Block of the Month draws were a concern in June.  We 
have listened to the opinions about whether a member can win only once or 
multiple months.  To ensure that everyone feels they have a say in this rule, 
Sue Luque, the Block of the Month convenor and I have decided to put it to a 
vote at the October meeting.  You will be given a ballot when you sign in ð 
two options ð a person can win only one set of blocks or a person can win 
more than one.  There will be no discussion at the meeting.  Please mark 
your ballot and put it in the ballot box.  
     October marks our 20th anniversary celebrations with our dinner and 
speakers Jeanne Large and Shelley Wicks from Moose Jaw, Saskatchewan on 
Monday, October 15th followed by a workshop on Tuesday.  Both events 
promise to be fun, informative and entertaining.  Many thanks to Elaine for 
arranging these two events and to Daphne Hookey and Marian Baidacoff for 
gathering the numerous door prizes and swag bag items.  Many thanks also to 
Marian and her son Chef Stephen for making the soup for the workshop lunch.  
     Looking ahead, we will need to start thinking about our quilt show next 
year.  Elaine Theriault is chairing this event, and we will be putting together 
a committee shortly.  
     Looking forward to seeing everyone at the dinner.  
 
    Flo Belford  



  

 

         Retreat  

Hi Ladies,  

     As of October 6th we have 6 spots open for the spring retreat  

at Crieff.  (April 26 -28 2013) 

     It is now open to anyone.  If you have a friend or know of  

anyone who would be interested in coming or who has never been to a  

retreat this would be a perfect opportunity.  

       Lynda Manor  

       905 878 8514 

       gmanor@cogeco.ca 

    

                               

    Anniversary Celebrations  
  

Dinner: There are FOUR tickets left for the dinner (Monday, October 15). If you  

would still like to come and thought it was too late ð it is NOT. Or if you have a  

guest you would like to bring ð you can still get them a ticket. Remember the  

tickets are $40 for guild members and $45 for non -guild members.  

 

Workshop: There is some room left in the workshop with Jeanne and Shelly.  

(Tuesday, October 16, 8:30ñ2:30 at Hillcrest Church). If you donõt have a kit ð  

donõt worry ð we are only doing the applique in class and the fabric requirements  

are not huge. Best part ð there is NO PREP. Just bring your materials.  

 

Contact Elaine Theriault for tickets or more info for either of the events.  

elaine9703@rogers.com    (416) 919-8649 

 

           Quilt Show 2013  

 

     The date and venue have been chosen for the Quilt Show. We will be returning to the Croatian Centre  

on the first weekend of October 2013. Mark your calendars ð we will need all hands on deck to make this  

show successful. Set up date is Thursday, October 3, and the show will be Friday and Saturday, October 4 
and 5, 2013. 

 

     Once the anniversary dinner is over, I will be assembling the committee. If you are new to the guild and  

want to get involved, this is an EXCELLENT way meet guild members and get the most of your guild mem  

bership. If you were on the committee last time, I would greatly appreciate your expertise, or if you have  

been thinking of doing something for the guild, but  not sure what ð this is a great way to get involved.  

 

        Elaine Theriault  
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